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Bandah Primary School Bulletin
Monday, 18 December 2020

Dear Parents,

It has come to my attention 
that there have been some 
recent problems concerning 
the pick-up and drop-off 
zone.

I am sure you are aware that 
this is an important safety 
issue for all students at 
our school. Unlike adults, 
young children cannot judge 
the speed and distance of 
a moving car. Also, at the 
end of a long day at school, 
everyone is often tired and 
they do not pay attention 
to what is going on around 
them.

Drivers need to be very careful 
to obey the rules around 
schools. The speed limit is 
there to protect our children. 
It is not there to make you late 
for work. Please wait for your 
turn to pick up or drop off your 
little ones. You do not need to 
push in. Honking your horn is 
also not necessary.

Parents who cannot follow 
the rules risk a fine from the 
police. It can be as much as 
$375 and 3 points off your 
licence. Believe me, they will 
be keeping a close eye out in 
the next few weeks.

Keeping all students at Bandah Primary School safe!

Mrs Wallace, Principal

LEVEL 2: ANNOTATED READING QUESTIONS

1 Instant NAPLAN - Year 3 - Reading and Writing - Merryn Whitfield © 3P Learning 


